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NATIONAL ACADEMY Fre oe/
OF PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION

1225 Connecticut Avenue, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20036
202/828-6500

4
ji AN April 20, 1981

The President
The White House
Washington, D.C. 20006

Dear Mr. President:

May I acknowledge and thank you for your gracious
letter of March 30 regarding the report of the National Academy. ..
of Public Administration, "A Presidency for the 1980's," which
was prepared by a panel of which Rocco Siciliano and I had the
privilege of serving as cochairmen.

It is rewarding to know that our work may have made
some contribution to the thinking of your Administration as
it undertook to organize itself for the difficult tasks ahead.

May I add my personal expression of hope for your
speedy and complete recovery to the messages of goodwill that
have been pouring into the White House from all over the country
during the past three weeks.

Respectfully yours,

~

Don K. Pricef

DKP/cm

Affiliates: National Academy of Public Administration Foundation and National Institute of Public Affairs
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February 9, 1981

Dear General Blasingame:

I want to take this opportunity to express
my sincire gratitude to Chief Amos "Smith,
MSG Bob” Hendricks and SP5 TimXEntrot for
their efforts in constructing the podiums
used for official White House ceremonies.
The quality of workmanship is excellent.

Please convey my appreciation to these men
for their efforts on my behalf.

RONALD REAGAN

X

Brigadier General Josiah Blasingame
Commander
White House Communications Agency
The White House
Washington, D.C. 20500
RR: Livingston:ds--

4/65: H. Von Damm/D. Livingston/CF
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Bg. General Josiah Blasingame

Commander, White House Communications Agency
White House

Washington D.C.

Dear General Blasingame:

I want to take this opportunity to express my
sincere gratitude to Chief Amos Smith, MSG Bob
Hendricks and SP5 Tim Entrot for their efforts

in constructing the podiums used for official

White House ceremonies. The quality of workmanship
is excellent.

Please convey my appreciation to these men for
their efforts on my behalf.

Sincerely,

RR

RR:Livingston:
cc: H. Von Damm/D.Livingston/CF
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February 10, 1981

X
General wWilliam C. Westmoreland
Bel Aire Country Club
10768 Bellagio Road
Los Angeles, California 90028
Thanks for your efforts to bring about a
new beginning for America. We need the
dedicated efforts of all citizens and
I know I can count on you to help
spread the word.

With best wishes for an enjoyable evening.

RONALD REAGAN

Anne Higgins
456-2733 ‘

RR/AVH/1me
cc: Robert Garrick

Ggp et/ Spe o



MEMORANDUM

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

TO: Anne Higgins

FRéM: Robert M. Garrick, Deputy Counsellor to the Pi?éfzzﬁt
DATE: February 10, 1981

RE: Telegram to General William C. Westmoreland

I don't know if this is a possibility but General William C.

Westmoreland, former Chief of Staff, is addressing the Axious

group in Callfornla today in support of President Reagan S programs.
(ol appre ccotron L Ao Swponrs - lonsen

Is it possible to have a congratulatory telegram sent to him at

the Bel Aire Country Club, 10768 Bellagio Road, Los Angeles 90028.

If there is a problem with this, I would appreciate hearing from
you. (x7600)

Thank you for your cooperation.
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Mr. Clifford Sharrock:

There were a great number of individuals in-
strumental in seeing that our recently freed
Americans received a proper welcome home.
There were none, I am told, who worked harder
or with more interest, enthusiasm and imagina-
tion than you to insure that it befitted the
tremendous feeling of joy and pride shared by
all Americans. Your assistance was invaluable
and contributed immeasurably to the success of
this wonderful occasion.

Please accept my deepest appreciation for your
outstanding performance and continued support.

Sincerely,

/s/ Ronald Reagan

- 4
Mr. Clifford J. Sharrock
Military Office

The White House
Washington, D. C. 20500

NOTE: Hand-delivered by the Director, White House

Military Office on 12 February 1981

|
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February 12, 1981

Dear CeCe:

I want to thank you for all of your kind
help during the tramsition period.

The job is a big one, but it is always
made easier for my husband and me by
the support and hard work of thoughtful
individuals like you.

With all my best wishes,

Sincerely,

HANCY REAGANW

Ms. Caile KXremer
6206 Wagner Lane
Bethesda, MD 20016

g/dJ,FL

003246
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Dear Glenn:

I know that I'm saying thank you to your thank
you, but it was so nice to get your letter.

It's been a long time, really, since we've ever
had a chance to properly visit so I just felt
like communicating. I know we've shared some
meetings, but that isn't the same as in those
old days when we were fellow regents. I miss
that. I know this schedule back here, or at
least I hope it will settle down to something
more normal., But, so far, it really has been
busy. Sometimes it seems that I'm a juggler
with at least fifteen balls in the air and one
hand is tied behind my back. ©On the other
hand, it feels good to really be dealing with
some of the things we all talked about for so
long.

Hancy sends her best and please give our
regards to Rita. Thank you both for all that
you've done and for your offer of continuing
help .

Sincerely,

Dr. Glenn/gam@bell

Director
;aoovar Institution on
War, Revolution and Peace
Stanford, California 94305

RR/HVD/--

L/eéz Helene von Damm
Dodie Livingston

Anne Higgins

e 840218

—r—



HOOVER INSTITUTION

ON WAR, REVOLUTION AND PEACE

Stanford, California 94305

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR January 13, 1981

President Elect Ronald Reagan
1726 M Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20270

Dear Mr. President Elect:

The Hoover Institution was deeply honored by your
participation in our dinner for the Board of Overseers
in Washington, D.C., on January 6, 1981. I was personally
gratified by your gracious remarks, and properly humbled
by your praise.

As always, your presence enriched our gathering
of esteemed friends and supporters. You generated a
tremendous spirit of good fellowship in all of us.

Rita and I have been pleased and honored to serve
you while you were Governor of California and also during
your 1976 and 1980 campaigns for the Presidency. Along
with our colleagues, we look forward to continuing to
serve you as you give our nation and the rest of the free
world the inspired leadership that is needed in these
troubled times.

Kindest personal regards and thanks again.
Sincerely yours,

Glenn Campbell
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February 18, 1981

X
Ms. Laura Schuldt
Room 435
0ld Executive Office Building
Washington, D.C.

Dear Laura:
I wanted to let you koow how much I

appreciated your assistance during
the transition. Your williggness to

help meant a great deal to me and I

enjoyed working with you. .
I'm delighted to know yoh!re working

with the administration now and trust

you will find it a challenging and

memorable experience. I'm sure we'll

be seeing one another from time to
time.

With warm wishes.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth H. Dole :
Assistant to the President
for Public Liaison

Coppnedidiest

105653
e 400
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February 18, 1981

X
Ms. Karen South
Room 135
0ld Executive Office Bnilding

Washington, D.C.
Dear Karen:

I wanted to let you know how much I
appreciated your assistance during
the transition. Your efforts meant
a great deal to me and I enjoyed
working with you.

I'm delighted to know you're working
with the administration now and t:ust
you will find it a challenging and
memorable experience. I'm sure we'll
b:a:aeinq one another from time to

t : .

With warm wishes.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth H. Dole G
Assistant to the Prasidant‘.
for Public Liaison i

MG § .

005654
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February 18, 1981 > , g

Ms. sally‘a.xxxonfield
4940 Sentinel Drive
Apartment 402

Bethesda, Maryland 20016 .

Dear Sally:

I wanted to let you know how much I
appreciated your assistance during
the transition. Your efforts meant
a great deal to me and I would enjoy
working with you again. =

I am coatinuing to look for oppor-
tunities for you in the administration
and hope you'll let me know if you
find something that looks appoaliﬁg
Best of luck.

With all warm wishes,

Sincerely,

Elizabeth H. Dole o
Assistant to the President .
for Public Liaison :

G
N

005655
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February 18, 1981

X
Mg, Rancy J. Davis
5729 Western Avenue NW
Washington, D.C. 20015

Dear Nancy:

I wanted to let you know how much I .
appreciated your assistance during
the transition. Your efforts meant
a great deal to me and I would nnjoy
working with you again.

I have again contacted Pen James'
office on your behalf and hope a .
member of his staff will be in touch
with you concerning an appropriate
position with the administration.
Do let me know if you find aancthinq
that looks appealing.

with.all warm wishes.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth H. Dole
Assistant to the President
for Public Liaison

//1

e Aot dZ o/ (c

w/

LHU3bab

000D

e

A0/ -4
Fé@?&é-&/
C o005

/




106192

N\

THE WHITE HOUSE

February 19, 1981

Dear Mr. Reid:

Joe and Peter have told me of all your
wonderful efforts in helping the "White
House Historical Association with the
restoration project. My husband and

I are grateful for the time you have
contributed and look forward to meeting
with you in the near future.

Thank you for your continued interest
and concern.

WQ oy Resyau

X
Mr. Fergus Reid

Room 5600

30 Rockefeller Plaza

New York, New York 10020

‘ W&cﬂ,/c;// A [fore Ao fea (/+ o
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Pebruary 24, 1981

Dear Mr. Dee: <

I want to thank you for lending Jim Cavanaugh
to help us out during the tramsition and early
weeks at the White House. He's been invaluable.

In asking Jim to help, I relied heavily on his
previous White House experience as well as his
extensive knowledge of the private sector.
Knowing him, I counted on what I greatly admire
in him, a calm, level-headed decision-maker to
dig in and get things moving when so much had
to be done in such a short time.

I am deeply grateful to you for making Jim
Cavanaugh available to us.

With my best wishes,

Sincerely,

o, 8 R AR
ROAAIDN g‘s;a'; RAN
ﬁﬁé&ig ILRUALN

3

X
Mr. Robert F. Dee
meitthina Corporation
1 Franklin Plaza
Post Office Box 7929
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19101

RR/AVH/RCH/1me
L-cc: Jim Cavanaugh

¢

-

Apprecazes 810223 .
o ) M il e SO T i Rk e




DRAFT 2/21/81

LETTER OF THANKS - Robert Dee

Dear Mr. Dee:
I want to thank you for lending Jim Cavanaugh to help us
out during the transition and early weeks at the White House.

He's been invaluable.

In asking Jim to help, I relied heavily on his previous White
House experience as well as his extensive knowledge of the
private sector. Knowing him, I counted on what I greatly
admire in him, a calm, level-headed decision-maker to.pilBﬁ;ﬁ%;b
in and get things moving when so much had to be done in

such a short time.

I am deeply grateful to you for making Jim Cavanaugh

available to us.
With my best wishes,

Sincerely,

RR/AVH/RCH

N .
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THE WHITE HOUSE

o~ WASHINGTON

February 14, 1981

MEMORANDUM FOR ANN HIGGINS
FROM: Jim Cavanaug

SUBJECT: Presidential Letters

I would appreciate it if you would prepare two
Presidential Letters thanking two individuals in my
company for allowing me to volunteer my time through
the transition and four weeks at the White House.

1) 'Mr. Gavin S. Herbert »///////‘
President ‘[/ }

Allergan Pharmaceuticals, Inc.
2525 Dupont Drive
Irvine, California 92713

2) |Mr. Robert F. Dee
Chairman of the Board R
SmithKline Corporation ~£é;
1 Franklin Plaza

P.O. Box 7929
Philadelphia, PA 19101

Mr. Herbert has hosted several Fund Ril@ders during
the 1976 campaign. He is know to the President and
the letter should be addressed Dear Gavin.
If more information is needed, please contact
me in California at 714-752-4557 or my secretary
Betty who will be working in Martin Anderson's office

at 6405.

Thanké a million!
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February 24, 1981 | fge -2
Dear Gavin:

I am rarely at a loss for words but I am so
grateful to you for the loan of Jim Cavanaugh's
services that "thank you" seems totally inade~
guate.

Jim's contributions to the transition and
organization of the White House are inestimable.
Only someone of Jim's unique gualifications and
thorough knowledge of the federal government
could have put our house in order so smoothly
and so well.

Again, I will always be deeply grateful to you
for unselfishly sharing Jim Cavanaugh's talents
with me.

With warm personal regards.

Sincerely,

RONALD REAGAN

A

Mr. Gavin 8. Herbert
President

4 Allergan Pharmaceuticals, Inc.
2525 Dupont Drive
Irvine, California 92713

RR/AVH/RCH/1me
—eC: Jim Cavanaugh

/O

81022y :
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Dear Gavin:
I am rarely at a loss for words but I am so grateful to
you for the loan of Jim Cavanaugh's services that "thank you"
seems totally inadequate.
Jim's contributions to the transition and organization of
the White House are inestimable. Only someone of Jim's unique
qualifications and thorough knowledge of the federal government could have
put our house in order so smoothly and so well.
Again, I will always be deeply grateful to you for
unselfishly sharing Jim Cavanaugh's talents with me.

With warm personal regards.

A _’;’é s /zwz’”v




THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

February 14, 1981

MEMORANDUM FOR ANN HIGGINS
FROM: Jim Cavanaug ]

SUBJECT: Presidential Letters

I would appreciate it if you would prepare two s
Presidential Letters thanking two individuals in my /
company for allowing me to volunteer my time through ///
the transition and four weeks at the White House. r,/

1) [Mr. Gavin S. Herbert //////'
President Y7

i

3
Allergan Pharmaceuticals, Inc }
2525 Dupont Drive /
Irvine, California 92713

2) Mr. Robert F. Dee
Chairman of the Board
SmithKline Corporation ééf
1l Franklin Plaza
P.O. Box 7929
Philadelphia, PA 19101

Mr. Herbert has hosted several Fund Ril#ders during
the 1976 campaign. He is know to the President and
the letter should be addressed Dear Gavin.

-

S

If more information is needed, please contact
me in California at 714-752-4557 or my secretary
Betty who will be working in Martin Anderson's office
at 6405.

Thanks a million!
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KORN/FERRY INTERNATIONAL

\ March 16, 1981

The President of the United States
The White House

Washington, D.C. 20006

Dear President Reagan:

Thank you very much for your gracious letter of February 27, 1981.

We feel privileged that Ronald Walker was able to be of assistance
during the campaign and transition period.

| appreciate greatly your taking the time to write. It was good of

you to do so.
Lester B. Korn

Chairman and Chief Executive Officer

Very truly yours,

LBK/mo

277 Park Avenue - New York, New York 10017 - (212) 371-3770 - telex 236344

NEW YORK - LOS ANGELES * ATLANTA * CHICAGO + DALLAS - HOUSTON -+ SAN FRANCISCO
LONDON - PARIS - BRUSSELS * SINGAPORE : KUALA LUMPUR - HONG KONG * TOKYO
MEXICO CITY - MONTERREY + CARACAS - SAO PAULO
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February 27, 1981 S A Cagary
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Dear Mr. E‘etty:

Please accept my sincere gratitude for

the loan of Ron Walker during the caupaign
and the trang;tiog,

Ron's abilities helped to make a sometimes
chaotic undertaking run very smoothly.
When so much must be done in such a short
time, having an experienced hand arcund
like Ron makes all the difference.

You have my deep thanks for sharing Ron
Walker with us at such an important time.

Sincerely,

Mr. Richard M. Ferry
President
X Korn/FPerry International
1900 Avenue of the Stars
Los Angeles, California 90067

RR/KS/AVH/pt—-

81022%




February 27, 1981

Dear Mr. Korn:

I want you to know how much I appreciated
having the loan of Ron Walker's talents
during the campaign and transition period.

Bon's help substantially enhanced our
ability to "hit the ground running.” He
is a professional through and through and
I am grateful to Korn/Ferry International
for making him available to us.

With best wishes,
Sincerely,

Mr, Lester B. Korm

Chairman of the Boarxd
Korn/Ferry International

1900 Avenue of the Stars

Los Angeles, California 90067

RR/KS/AVH/pt--

007827 |
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THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

February 19, 1981

A&?\, ¢ G .

JAB would appreciate it if you could please
see to it that these two men are written as

the attached letter explains. Many thanks
Margaret Tutwiler

P.S. Patsy is excited about coming mx® over and

JAB has not forgotten the other thing he

is to change for you. He just has not had

time lately to call Wick but he is going to.
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February 17, 1981
The Honorable James A. Baker, III
Assistant to the President
The White House
Washington, D.C.
Dear Jim:
I am writing this letter tosrequest.that e 'f‘hg'sentweo» ,

the chairman and to the president of Korn/
- them for making my services mzlah,ls dwmmmiﬂm
genm&:k ‘election and t:he transition.

Governor Reagan called Dick Ferry in August of 1980 asking

that my services be made available during the remainder of the
campaign. Together Dick and Les Korn not only agreed to my
taking a leave of absence but encouraged me to do so, After

the election, when my services were requested for the transition,
they once again agreed to my participation,

As you may already know, I agreed during the week of the
inauguration to move to Washington and to open the new Korn/
Ferry International office.

I would be grateful if you could make arrangements to have
individual letters sent to Les and to Dick thanking them.

Sz’ cerely ,z

Mr. Lester B. Korn
Chairman of the Board

and
Mr. Richard M. Ferry
President

Korn/Ferry International
1900 Avenue of the Stars o
Los Angeles, California 90067 e

Cowr T (ive %J‘ 7o %/we L7 Voun SN0/
oR 79 Hwn ///]/WJ — L
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February 27, 1981

Dear Mrs. Price:

Nancy and I have learned of your tireless
support of our cause and we want to thank
you for your many energies on our behalf.

Knowing that we have the confidence of so
many of our countrymen is a great source
of encouragement.

Again, thank you, and please accept our
very best wishes.

Sincerely,

4

Mrs. L. W. Price, Sr.
501 Stanley Street
Evergreen, Alabama 36401

RR/PAG/AVH/pt—-

(P p A A ‘*T,f
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WHITE HOUSE OFFICE OF RECORDS MANAGEMENT: Subject File

FILE TRANSFER
BY THE REAGAN LIBRARY STAFF

Previously filed: j/e 0l4-12 007550

New file location: flq 00/

Date of transfer: {//2/92 Sg
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March 3, 1981

Dear Richards

| want you to know how much your message meant to me.
There is much to do and | count on your help in our efforts
to make that new beginning we all desire.

Your support and your goodwill are encouraging to me. All
Americans -- young and old -- can work to help our country.
Each of you, in your own special way, can be a part of building
?mbeﬂufmeformmtmmdthonfhmﬂu
ollow.

With my best wishes,
Sincerely,

ROMALD REAGAN A
Mr. Rlchard*eroig
3208 Sappington Place
Fort Worth, Texas 76116
RR/AVH/gjc 810305
YP-15

50395560
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Maxrch 9, 1981

Dear Mr. Papp: .

Iwimmmakmmﬁgbulmttfo:
g!’i‘f"ﬁa gonaw ne ogggributim toward making our .
inner a memorably entertaining

The selections from "A Chorus Line" were per-
formed with superdb skill and artistry. I know
you must be very proud to include this show

among your longest-standing hits!

Nancy is pleased to join me in sending our deep
appreciation for your generous energies on our
behalf on the evening of February 24th.

Sincerely,

Mx. Joseph Papp

Producer

Shakespeare Festival of New York
425 Lafayette Street

New York, New York 10003

RR/AVH/PAG/pps

bce: Helene von Dhmm /
Mabel Brandon
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RR THANK-YOU NOTE
Anne: Can I assume from the attached that Michael Bennett should
be included with Papp????

Mr. Joseph Papp
Producer
Shakespeare Festival of New York
425 Lafayette Street
New York, New York 10003
Dear Mr. Papp:
Lk :
I was to thank you and Michael Bennett for your personal con-
tributions toward making our first state dinner a memorably
entertaining occasion.

The selections from "A Chorus Line" were performed with superb

skill and artistry,

talentsT I know you must be very proud to include this show
among your longest-standing hits!
is pleased to join me in sending our deep appre-

ciation for your generous energies on our behalf on the evening

%

of February 24th.

RR/PAG
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*MEMORANDUM
THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON )
Monday, March 2, 1981
TO: Helene Von Damm
FROM: Mabel H. Brandon (\AP.?&__
RE: Presidential *Thank You™Jletters for Entertainment

' CHORUS LINE: _—

Ji. Joseph Papp

# Shakespeare Festlval of New York
425 Lafayette Street
New York, New York 10003

'1;1TLE. Sl B A CHORUS LINE
A", ’"‘ i . A 2 .
‘4OCCASIO :°-. The dinner for the state governors

“ ¥ . .‘ .
OTHERS TO BE INCLUDED IN THANKS: " Michael Bennett

BACKGROUND° Mr. Papp met with Mr Baker at the White House to discuss
S ‘the budget cuts in the Arts, and had a very helpful,
p051t1ve discussion.

" THE DANCE THEATRE OF HARLEM:

24 Mr. Arthur Mitchell and Mr. Karel Shook =
“% Co-directors ,

" The Dance Theatre of Harlem, Inc. e .
- 466 West 152nd Street T : . =
}iNew York, New York 10031

\/
v

;TITLE. 'THE DANCE THEATRE OF HARLEM, varied program drawn from their 1
§ ; repet01re : _ SN (I iy

#5 0ccASION: The official dinner in honor of the Prime Minlster of Great: A
R NS f?' Britain, Margaret Thatcher ] N ez
5 4 ¢ 5 iEE 2% ; X‘ N

% : _

SPECIAL THANKS. for the generous donation of the new dance floor for: -, &%
'~ the White House stage, which will become an 1nvaluable addition {

for the dancers of the future. ; . - :

SPECIAL REMARKS: Mrs. Reagan and I enjoyed watching your fine company ¢
perform at the John F. Kennedy Center for the Performing Arts
and were delighted to have them perform for our first official.
dinner. I understand that you have been invited to perform:i! c»ﬁ
at the Covent Garden this summer, and I wish the Dance Theatre
of Harlem all the best. You are fine "ambassadors" from our.

- world of the Dance, and represent the best of our Americanﬁﬁi
tradition of creativity, imagination, and determination. X
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March 12, 1981 /#aiJ42‘9;7

Dear Friends:

Now that the campaign is behind us, I want to
take this opportunity to commend you for the
exceptional job vou did for us during the
September debate in Baltimore.

From beginning to end, your staff eonducted
itself with perserverance and complete
professionglise -- and I know my overworked
staff appreciated both the extraordinary
turn-arcund time and accuracy of the finished
product.

My thanks and appreciation to your team of
profeassionals.

Sincerely.

RONALD REAGAN /1

3

XAlderson Reporting Company
400 Virginia Avenue, S.W. /
Washington, D.C. 20024 /

RR:Livingstgp‘iZH

ce: H.vonDamm/L.Nofziger/D.Livingston/CF
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THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

March 10, 1981

TO: Dodie Livingston

FROM: Lyn Nofziger QM

I know that standard operating procedures
are that no presidential messages go out
to businesses, etc. -- but this is a
special situation.

It would be greatly appreciated if you
could see to it that the attached
letter go out under President Reagan's
signature.

Thanks much.
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DRAFT - Letter from the Presiden
Alderson Reporting Company
400 Virginia Avenue, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20024

(igﬂzo whom it may concern:

Now that the campaign is behind us, I want to take this
opportunity to commend you for the exceptional job

you did for us during the September debate in
Baltimore.

From beginning to end, your staff conducted itself
with perseverance and complete professionalism -- and
I know my overworked staff appreciated both the
extraordinary turn-around time and accuracy of the
finished product.

My thanks and appreciation to your team of professionals.

Sincerely,

RR:Livingston:
cc: H. von Damm/L.Nofziger/D.Livingston/CF

L S
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March 17, 1981

Dear Mr. Whittenberg:
Just a note to thank you for all that you

did to help make my campaign so “successful.
feur“puuu“ﬁﬁﬁﬁ’f‘ié;“fhs all " the timé and ™

effort you put into sending those 10,000
letters out are truly remarkable. You will
always have my heartfelt thanks. Nancy and

I wouldn't be where we are today without help
such as yours.

With warm personal regard,

Sincerely,

Mr. George R. Whittenberg
President

X4 & B Music Company

721 South Rosedale Court
Grosse Pointe Woods, Michigan #8236

R:Livingston:mvk
ce: H. von Damm/L.Nofziger/D.Livingston/CF
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WHITT ENBERG
Dear Mr. W.:

Just a note to thank you for all that you did to
help make my campaigngo successful. Your poem
honors me, and all the time and effort you put
into sending those 10,000 letters out are truly
remarkable. Yoq‘ will always have my heartfelt thanks.
—daeny Nancy an I wouldn't be where wisisgk we are

today without such as yours.
With warm personal regard.

s/rr

Mr. George R. Whittenberg

President

A & B Music Company

721 South Rosedale Court

Grosse Pointe Woods, Michigan 48236

RR:Livingston:
cc: H. von Damm/L.Novziger/D.Livingston/CF




A & B Music Company

$ ﬂgﬁ Member American Society of Composers, Authors and Publishers (ASCAP)
5 [g,-‘*g 721 SOUTH ROSEDALE COURT
" \"‘ ‘j v GROSSE POINTE WOODS
oD U MICHIGAN 48236 ‘z

RN
J}] / Code 313 Phone 886-3285
B Office of the President “TO-}ﬁOR-ROWS HIT’§ TO-DAY”"
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February 20, 1981

Honorable President Ronald Reagan
The White House
Washington, D.C.

Dear Mr. President:

[Our mutual friend, Mr. Bill Brock, Chairman of the Republican

| National Committee, telephoned to thank me for my contribution and

| suggested that I send you a copy of our two page letter that

| recommended you as the candidate for President of this great

, United States. (He also suggested that I send you a copy of our
poem, that we dedicated to you, entitled: "IT WASN'T LUCK," It
has been copyrighted.)

As a member of a few clubs, such as; The Recess, Lochmoor Country
Club, A.S.C.A.P., in New York City etc,, and having the updated
membership books, giving the names and addresses of all members,

it was possible for me to send each member the two-page copy of

the letter with the poem; which totaled approximately 10,000 letters,

I might add that a copy of said two-page letter and poem was mailed

to Michigan's Governor William G. Milliken, State Senator

Gilbert J. DiNello, of the 26th District of Michigan and Mr, Bill Brock,
Chairman of the National Republican Committee, as well as many, many
other prominent country leaders.

I am enclosing a photostat copy of each reply letter from the above
three gentlemen, plus a copy of our two-page letter entitled:

"TOGETHER A NEW BEGINNING" and our poem,
"IT WASN'T LUCK",

/Mr. Bill Brock suggested that I send this data to you, just in case
/'you might want it for your permanent file and memoirs.

Thanking you for taking valuable time to read this letter and the
enclosures; on behalf of the gentlemen named above, the people of
this great United States and myself, we extend our most distinguished
greetings and may God Bless you always.

Sincerely, o

enberqg .
President, A. & B. Mui%d"




A & B Music Company
Mcember American Society of Composers. Authors and Publishers (ASCAP)
721 SOUTH ROSEDALE COURT

GROSSE POINTE wWOODS
MICHIGAN 48236

Code 313 Phone 886-3285
"TO-KOR-ROWS Hl’l‘§ TO-DAY”

Office of the President

1
L

“TOGETHER A NEW BEGINNING”’

Dear Fellow American,

I am ONE of the AMERICANS who heard Krushchev, tel OUR NATION, THAT my Great
Grandchildren will grow up in a Communist World. For some time now, this has bothered me!!

As a former family man, with a wife and five children, I suppose that I would have to admit that I am,
among my own neighbors and in my own culture, the typical average, well educated, genteel suburbanite, to
whom Family, the mortgage, and security have been the all important items.

I am now seventy-two, and my wife and I have seen our five children happily married. I have a few
hobbies, such as playing golf, bowling, dancing and other sports. I guess I more or less took Politics lightly,
but the wife and I voted at every election.

My wife had me cleaning out an old trunk in the storage room the other day and I ran across the huge old
family Bible, that I hadn’t thought about for years. My Great-Grandmother, had kept her Diary in that Bible;
it told of their trip across the Great Plains with a wagon and oxen, when she and Great-Grandpa were
youngsters, going out to settle in California during the great migration. Great-Grandma wrote about it as the
WILD NEW LAND, rich and abundant in mythical proportions.

On the trail she spoke of sickness and hunger, heat and cold, dust and thirst, and the deaths and births
like beads strung together on a thread of hope!! Hope of FREEDOM and a land of plenty for their children
yet unborn. And when she viewed the NEW LAND she wrote in simple word pictures of the Cities and Farms
and schools, and happiness that would someday bloom in the greatness of the vast new land. She wrote of her
tomorrow and my today.

The ink was badly faded, BUT THE MESSAGE WAS CLEAR!! As I read, I began to think about
AMERICA and being an AMERICAN and what it all stands for. I thought about our enemies and what they
intend to do to AMERICA, to those rich lands and farms, to the CITIES and the PEOPLE, to ITS
FREEDOM AND ITS HOPE!!

Suddenly, I realized that I am a sick AMERICAN. I mean really sick. I am sick of panacea and of
backing up. I am sick of reaction where there should be initiative!! I am sick of bureaucrats who tell me that
my enemy is not really my enemy, and that I should live together with MURDERERS and TYRANTS!! [ am
sick of Government that hasn’t the GUTS to CLEAN TRAITORS OUT OF ITS OWN OFFICES!! I’m sick
of being a nice, patient guy about it!! I am sick of placidly accepting excuses instead of successes; of being a
silent gentleman about it for fear of controversy. I am sick of pink fingered Diplomats and lily livered
Politicians who place PERSONAL CAREER AND GREED ABOVE THE FATE OF OUR FLAG!!

I am sick of 35 years of relentless, creeping cancerous Communistic Godlessness that never once has
wavered from its avowed purpose of conquering that FLAG and seeing it trampled in the mud under Russian
boots. I am sick of my genteel desire to stand pat and pray while the enemy advances!!

I am sick of educators who teach tolerance of subversion and of Clergymen who would have me quail at
the specter of battle and turn my cheek in fear of what our enemies might do!!

In all honesty, the thing of which I am most sick is the man who let these things happen to me,
MYSELF!!

And by the living GOD who made me, Sir, I am a sick American who intends to get well.

By writing letters and asking YOU and ALL MY FRIENDS, TO HELP MAKE SURE that WE DON’T
PUT ANOTHER LEADERLESS-PACIFIST PRESIDENT in OUR WHITE HOUSE!!



PAGE 2. “TOGETHER A NEW BEGINNING”’

Please help me put a MAN IN THE WHITE HOUSE who will MAKE A CHANGE in the way things are
going!! A MAN who will lift his voice AGAINST THE POLICIES THAT HAVE MADE A FINANCIALLY
SOUND AMERICA HEAD FOR THE POORHOUSE; A VOICE THAT WILL CHANGE A FOREIGN
POLICY SO BANKRUPT THAT OUR FLAG IS TRAMPLED IN THE DUST FROM CUBA TO
MOSCOW; A VOICE THAT WILL NOT REMAIN QUIET WHEN OUR CITIZENS ARE HELD AS
HOSTAGES IN IRAN!! WHEN SOVIET TROOPS ARE PLACED IN CUBA AND AFGHANISTAN
AND WHEN OUR GREAT UNITED STATES IS IN STRATEGIC INFERIORITY TO THE SOVIET
UNION!! NOT A VOICE THAT WILL OFFER THE AGRESSOR WHEAT AND OTHER
COMMODITIES AND EVEN OFFER TO GUARANTEE THE PAYMENT!! BUT A VOICE THAT
WILL SPEAK OUT BRAVELY AND BOLDLY TO FRIEND AND FOE ALIKE, AND REGAIN FOR US
THE RESPECT THAT MOST OF THE WORLD WISHES IT COULD GIVE US!!

FOR MANY YEARS GOVERNOR RONALD REAGAN’S VOICE HAS BEEN ONE OF THE
STRONGEST OF THOSE WHO DARED TO SPEAK OUT IN RESENTMENT AGAINST THE
COWARDLY POLICY OF BEING BLACKMAILED TO DEATH. RIGHT NOW CALIFORNIA
CLAIMS THAT VOICE!! WE WANT TO PUT THAT VOICE IN OUR WHITE HOUSE SO THE TALL
FIGURE OF ‘“UNCLE SAM’’ CAN AGAIN RESUME HIS RIGHTFUL PLACE AT THE CONFERENCE
TABLE AS A SYMBOL OF HONOR AND DIGNITY; THE TALL KINDLY GENTLEMAN WHO
ASKED NEITHER MONEY NOR TERRITORY FROM ANYBODY, BUT WHO DEMANDED ONLY
JUSTICE!! THE FELLA IN THE STRIPED PANTS AND THE TALL HAT WHO REFUSED TO BE
PUSHED AROUND BY ANY BULLY, WHETHER HE WAS A FAT ONE FROM THE KREMLIN OR A
LITTLE PIPSQUEK FROM CUBA OR IRAN!!

THAT’S WHY I’'M ENCLOSING MY REVIEW OF THE ABOVE FACTS, WITH THE SINCERE
HOPE THAT YOU WILL TAKE A COUPLE MINUTES OF YOUR VERY VALUABLE TIME TO
READ.

THEN I THINK YOU WILL KNOW GOVERNOR REAGAN A LITTLE BETTER, AND HELP PUT
HIM IN THE WHITE HOUSE!!

I SINCERELY HOPE YOU WILL AGREE THAT HE WILL MAKE OUR SICK COUNTRY AND US
SICK GUYS WELL AGAIN, IF WE PUT HIM IN THE WHITE HOUSE!!

IF AFTER REVIEWING THE ABOVE FACTS AND IF YOU AGREE, I WOULD CONSIDER IT A
GREAT FAVOR AND A HONOR IF YOU WOULD CONSIDER THIS A “CHAIN LETTER OF GREAT
IMPORTANCE”” AND SEND AS MANY COPIES OF THE SAME TO YOUR FREINDS AND
AQUAINTANCES AS POSSIBLE, OR AS YOUR VALUABLE TIME WILL PERMIT.

THANKING YOU FOR TAKING VALUABLE TIME TO READ THIS LETTER AND GIVING
YOUR PERSONAL HELP, ON BEHALF OF GOVERNOR REAGAN, THIS GREAT UNITED STATES,
and myself, WE EXTEND OUR MOST DISTINGUISHED GREETINGS.

Sincerely,

George R. Whittenberg
A & B Music Company President

Lochmoor Club Member No.#0382 Recess Club Member No.#520-7



A & B Music Company
Member American Sociely of Composers Authors and Publishers (ASCAP)
721 SOUTH ROSEDALE COURT

GROSSE POINTE WOODS
MICHIGAN 48236

Code 313 Phone 886-3285
Office of the President " “TO-'HOR-RWS Hl‘l'? TO-DAY"

==s===
DEDICATED TO GOVERNOR RONALD REAGAN

REPUBLICAN PRESIDENTIAL NOMINEE FOR
THIS GREAT UNITED STATES.

td

IT WASN’T LUCK

It wasn’t LUCK, YOU reached YOUR GOAL
And made it up the HILL

It took an awful LOT of WORK

And awful lot of WILL.

A MILLION DISAPPOINTMENTS
And FRUSTRATIONS along the way
As YOU plodded ever onward

While others STOPPED TO PLAY.

The PROBLEMS that BESET YOU
Would HAVE FELLED A LESSER MAN

Made YOU, ONLY MORE DETERMINED
NOT TO BE AN ““ALSO RAN"’.

“DO IT NOW”’ has been YOUR MOTTO
MANANA WOULDN’T DO
PERSISTANCE WAS a VIRTUE

That YOU CLUNG STEADFASTLY TO.

EACH PROBLEM was a CHALLENGE
To be taken in YOUR STRIDE

And LARGE or SMALL, it mattered not
YOU WOULDN’T BE DENIED.

And there WERE MANY HEARTACHES
That YOU CARRIED DEEP INSIDE

TOO PROUD TO SHARE WITH OTHERS
TOO PROUD to say ‘“YOU CRIED”’.

“IT WASN’T LUCK”’ YOU MADE IT
Once again I pause to say

YOU EARNED IT, REALLY EARNED IT
AS YOU FOUGHT TO SAVE OUR DAY!!

ENJOY YOUR NOMINATION
AS YOU BUILD THAT WINNING TEAM

YOU started on a journey
A MAN WITH BUT A DREAM.

And I’ll TESTIFY FOREVER

That “LUCK”” HAS PLAYED NO PART

And the DREAM THAT WAS ACCOMPLISHED
WAS MAINLY DUE TO ‘“HEART”.

Vg"“?\’v '/ MM&% Copyright No. PXU-15-076

George R. Whittenberg Registration Date January 26, 1979
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~epublican
iNational
Commiitee

B3ill Brock '
Chairman October 16, 1980

~a

Mr. George Whittenberg
721 South Rosedale Court
Grosse Pointe Woods, Michigan 48236

Dear Mr. Whittenberg:

Thank you for your recent letter concerning the
presidential campaign. I-certainly appreciate

- you taking the time to express, your views.

I am taking the liberty of forwarding your letter

to the Reagan-Bush Committee. They are very re-
ceptive to any suggestions and will keep your letter
in mind as the campaign progresses.

Again, thank you for writing. I hope we can count
on your help in the exciting time ahead.

Very truly yours,

e

BB:dmb

s

Dwight D. Eisenhower Republican Center: 310 First Street Southeast, Washington, D.C. 20003.
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STATE OF MICHIGAN
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

LANSING

WILLIAM G. MILLIKEN
GOVERNOR

October 13, 1980

Mr. George Whittenberg, President

A & B Music Company

721 South Rosedale Court

Grosse Pointe Woods, Michigan 48236

Dear Mr. Whittenberg:

"

Thank you for your thoughtfulness in sending me a
copy of your letter and poem concerning Governor
Ronald Reagan's candidacy for President of the United
States.

I am sure Governor Reagan will be pleased at your
efforts on his behalf. I feel the Republican ticket
is a strong and balanced one with an excellent chance
for victory in November.

Thank you, again, for sharing your letter and poem
with me. Your support is very much appreciated.

Kind personal regards.
Sincerely,
C\\ 5 % i : gg‘ it

Governor

b
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THE SE MNATE
GILBERT J. DINELLO
26TH DISTRICT LANSING"”N CHIGAN
STATE CAPITOL ﬂl;‘fﬂ ‘J'E
LANSING, MICHIGAN 48909 i

£5171 373-7315

September 30, 1980

George R. Whittenberg, President
A & B Music Company

721 South Rosedale Court

Grosse Pointe Woods, MI 48236

Dear Mr. Whittenberg: .
Thank you for your letter discussing the

election. I agree that this election will be
important decisions America will make in this

COMMITTEES:

CHAIRMAN, CONSUMER AFFAIRS
MEMBER, COMMERCE
MEMBER, FINANCE

upcoming presidential
one of the most
century.

It is good to know that people like yourself have taken the
time to study the issues and the candidates in such a thorougna way.
I firmly believe that every voter should be educated on the issues

before casting their vote in any election.

Once again, let me thank you for taking the time to write me
with your views on this election. I would urge you to call or write

my office at anytime in the future.

Sincerely,

A T
/wwax,/ 17 Uy

GILBERT J. D&d ELLO
State Senator

GJD/kz %
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March 19, 1981 /L§51422/L&Zj7

Dear Merrill:

I know that we have already thanked you, your
brothers, and sister for all that the Osmond
Family brought to Inaugural Week. But Nancy
A4 am ; g;%bm ww%u rwgmwm. A £

Not only did you provide a number of ingenious
suggestions for the Opening Ceremonies, helping
them to be such a wonderful experience for us
and for all Americans. But you also helped
raise the money to bring your magnificenti{Mormon
Tabernacle Choir back to Washington., As you
know, Nancy and I both have a very special

place in our hearts for the choir.

So, thank you again and just know that you --
and your family, too -~ are very much
appreciated.

With warm personal regard,

Sincerely, *

Mr., Merrill Osmond

X Osmond Entertainment
1420 Bast 800 North
Orem, Utah 84059

RR:Livingston:lre
ces H. von Damm/D.Livingston/CF




March 19, 1981

Dear Mr. Osmond:

I hope you will accept our apologies for the
lateness of our thank—-you notes. We have
done our best, but, as you can imagine, the
first weeks of the new Administration have
been very hectic, and not all the lists came
in on time.

Thank you and please feel free to call on us
if there is ever anything we can do to be
helpful to you.

Sincerely,

Dodie Livingston
Director
Office of Special
Presidential Messages

Mr. Merrill Osmond
Osmond Entertainment
1420 East 800 North
Orem, Utah 84059

DL:rs--
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March 23, 1981

Dear Willard:

Nancy joins me in sending our many thanks for
our special contribution to the festivity of
Inangura};
When put to the “"barometer test,” if you will,
the talents you shared as emcee of the Outdoor
Band Concert "precipitated” an overwhelmingly
delightful and happy time had by all!

Thank you again from the bottom of our hearts
for making that occasion such a memorable one
for ourselves and many, many others.

Sincerely,

Mr. Willard Scott
NBC "Today Show"
/x30 Rockefeller Plaza
New York, New York 10020

RR/AVH/PAG/pps

810323

P —r————————




215 East 68th Street

New York, New York 10021

Dear Sammy:

Nancy joins me in sending our thanks for your personal contribution

to making Inauguration Day the highlight of our lives.

The lyrics you set to Bill Middendorf's melody to create "Thumbs /
Up, America" such spirited pride and general good feeling! :
Thank you from the bottom of our hearts for making the occasion

such a memorable time for ourselves and many, many others.

» festivity
"Thumbs Up, / ’

.th Sammy
in to shame.
Thank you from the bottom of our hearts for making the occasion

such a memorable one for ourselves and many, many others.

RR/PAG

Mr. Willard Scott

NBC "Today Show"

30 Rockefeller Plaza

New York, New York 10020 /

Dear Willard:

Nancy joins me in sending our many thanks for your special contribution

to the festivity of the Inaugural.



WILLARD "THE WEATHERMAN" cont'd

When put to the "barometer test," if you will,

the talents you shared as emcee of the Outdoor Band Concert
"precipitated" an overwhelmingly delightful and happy time
had by all!

Thank you again from the bottom of our hearts for making that
occasion such a memorable one for ourselves and many, many others.
Mr. Jerry Werbel

8603 Pappas Way

Annandale, Virginia 22003

Dear Mr. Werbel:

I want to thank you for the special skill and effort you
generously gave to the success of the Inaugural.

Your professionalism and management capabilities were sorely
put to the test during that period and in the months to
follow, I know!

Thank you again from the bottom of our hearts for making

the occasion such a memorable one for Nancy and me and for

so many others.

7

RR/PAG
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215 East 68th St. sang in the OBC

Mr. Sammy Cahn
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March 23, 1981

Dear Bill:

I want to thank you for your special contribu-
tion to the festivity of the Inaugural. I'm
stili hgn.‘l.ng the melody line to "Thumbs Up,
America®!

Your heretofore unnoticed musical talents --
combined with Sammy Cahn's inspired lyrics --
would put Rodgers & Hammerstein to shame.
Thank you from the bottom of our hearts for
making the occasion such a memorable one for
ourselves and many, many others.

Sincerely,

¥ wis BRLEX

= YT
dini ™ PrEABEKR]

The Honorable J. William Middendorf, IX
1701 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20036

RR/AVH/PAG/pps

810323
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March 23, 1981

Dear Mr. Werbel:

I want to ;hnnkusnn_thz;xiuL1mna1nl skill and

effort you generously gave to the _success of
the Inaugural. o

Your professionalism and management capabilities
were sorely put to the test during that period
and in the months to follow, I know!

Thank you again from the bottom of our hearts
for making the occasion such a memorable one
for Nancy and me and for so many others.

Sincerely,

x RONALD REAGARN
Mr. Jerry Werbel

8603 Pappas Way
Annandale, Virginia 22003

RR/AVH/PAG/pps

8103823
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March 25, 1981

Dear Mary:

I wanted to write and thanksyou so much for
taking on the responsibilit ot the Tulsa
County Co-Chairmanship for §§3iﬁ’op ani-
g;;%gg, "1 know you made E'ené“abna acrifices

ng the campaign and that you worked
diligently in manning the headquarters and
organizing our efforts.

-OQur Party has achieved a great victory that
could never have been approached without the
dedication of people like yourself. The great
gift of our democracy is that it allows
individual citizens to organize and participate
in the political process. None have used this
gift with more dedication than you.

Nancy and I will always be deeply grateful for
the help of those who worked so hard for the
cause.

Again, you have my heartfelt thanks and best
wishes for the future.

Sincerely,

0 X

~ Mrs. Mary Dunn

3645 South Trenton
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74105

:Wells:elb

C‘ H. von Damm/L.Nof
Requested by Betty Br:iger(FYI)/J HGIIS/CF
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DRAFT
J.Wells
3/24/81 7 A
Dear Mary:
I wanted to write and thank you so much for taking
on the responsibility of the Tulsa County Co-
Chairmanship for the Reagan organization. I know you
oared
made tremendous sacrifices during the campaignh You

worked diligently in manning the headquarters and

organizing our efforts.

Our Party has achieved a great victory that could
ave ewas been approached without the dedication
of people like yourself. The great gift of our
democracy is that it allows individual citizens to
organize and participate in the political process.
ane#haﬁejﬁsed this gift with more dedication than
you, Ma&**‘
Nancy and I will always be deeply gratefﬁl for the

help of those who worked so'hard for the cause.

Again, you have my heartfelt thanks and best wishes
for the future.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Mary Dunn

3645 South Trenton

Tulsa, Oklahoma 74105

RR:Wells:

cc: H. von Damm/L.Nofziger(FYI)/J.Wells/CF
Requested by Betty Drake.









Reagan Bush Committee: Oklahoma Division
123 N.W. 23rd Street, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73103 (405) 525-8864

Chairman: Congressman Mickey Edwards
Co-Chairmen: Ed Calhoon, M.D.

Betty Brake
Treasurer: Barbara Stacy

Februarv 4, 1931

Helene von Damm
White House
Washington, D. C. 20500

Dear Helene:

I desperately need a letter from President Reagan thanking one of our
special workers for her time and effort. It is:

Mrs. Mary Dunn
3645 South Trenton
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74105

The salutation should be "Dear Mary". Mary was co-chairman for Tulsa
County for the Reagan campaign. She Titerally almost lived at the
headquarters during the general election period...... and did a
magnificent job under very difficult circumstances.

In addition, Mary was a Reagan delegate to the 1963 national convention.
She was also our Tulsa County co-chairman for Reagan in 1976 and, as
always, did a terrific job. She is a very special nerson and is terribly
unhappy because she hasn't has a "thank you" except from me.

Enclosed are two conies of letters which are just now flooding the state.
They are embarrassing...... and all the more so since some people are
getting one every day. If Mary gets one (or a half a dozen) of these,
she's going to be more disappointed than ever in the campaign. Notice
one of mine is addressed "Betty Brake Esquire".??????? \hoever the
jokers handling these are, they are not helping the image of President
Reagan with his supporters. My advice is that no letter at all would

be better than these.

Best of Tuck to you. It's good to know vou are right there.

Sincerely,

Betty Brake

BB/s
Enclosures

Paid for by Reagan Bush Committee. United States Senator Paul Laxalt, Chairman. Bay Buchanan, Treasurer.
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RoNALD REAGAN

PACIFIC PALISADES, CALIFORNIA

Dear Fellow Campaigner,

A special thank you from Nancy and me for your hard
work and dedication. It was a great victory and your efforts
during the campaign were absolutely essential to the success
of our campaign and for the Republican victories in Congress.

We are deeply grateful for the part you played. It
was a victory for the principles and traditional values which
have played such an important role in the development of the
nation and which can make America great again.

Now, we have a big job facing us. Only with your help
and prayers can we meet the difficult challenges ahead. I
look forward to your continued friendship and support as the
new Administration confronts the awesome responsibilities of
the 80's.

From our hearts we thank you.

Sincerely,

(Lonntt,

RONALD REAGAN




April 3, 1981

Dear Dr. Baker:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

F 4
Dr. William Baker
430 North Lamar
Oxford, MS 38655

(2l = i N

y//«é%’ﬁ W LEl i, //\,
;

/A/

.,

f?QZdTE?
“in /O
4RO
.péz 3 *‘x/
/’/” /"5‘*
il

(25

o/




April 3, 1981

Dear Mr. Barber:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-

ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Mr. Frank Barber
Post Office Box 395
Jackson, MS 39205




Dear Mr. Brophey:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appreé-
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I bhope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Mr. Jerry Brophey
WELO-WZILQ, FM

Tupelo Broadeasting, Inec.
Post Office Box 410
Tupelo, M3 38801




April 3, 1981

Dear Mr. Butler:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre~
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity teo visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Mr. Jim Butler

Director, Alumni Activities
University of Mississippi
University, MS 38677




April 3, 1981

Dear Mr. Cofield:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Mr. Jack Cofield

Department of Public Relations
University of Mississippi
University, MS 38677




April 3, 1981

Dear Mr. Conley:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Mr. Larry Conley

Center for the Study of Southern
Culture

University of Mississippi

University, MS 38677




April 3, 1981

Dear Ms. Cothran:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Ms. Fannie Mae Cothran
WXTN-Radio

Drawer M

100 Radio Road
Lexington, MS 39095




April 3, 1981

Dear Mr. Denley:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-~
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Mr. Gale Denley
Departaent of Journalism
Farley Hall

University of Mississippi
University, MS 38677




fpril 3, 1981

Dear Dr. Hoar:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a2
wonderful day for me and I do appre-
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Pr. Jere Hoar

Department of Journalism
Farley Hall

University of Mississippi
University, MS 38677




April 3, 1981

Dear Ms. King:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Ms. Leone King

Assistant to the Chancellor
109 Lyceum

University of Mississippi
University, MS 38677




Apl'il 3: 1981

Dear Dr. Moak:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Dr. Frank Moak

Dean, Student Perscnnel
200 Lyceum

University of Mississippi

University, MS 38677




Dear Mr. Moody:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Mr. Ron Moody
Managing Editor
Bolivar Commercial
Cleveland, MS 38732




April 3, 1981

Dear Mr. Moore:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Seoretary
to the President

Mr. Ed Moore

Director, Publications

Paul B. Johnson Commons Building
University of Mississippi
University, MS 38677




April 3, 1981

Dear Mr. Nobile:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Mr. Ricky Nobile
Advertising Manager
Bolivar Commercial
Cleveland, MS 38732




Dear Dr. HNorton:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Dr. Will Horton

Chairman

Department of Journalism
University of Mississippi
University, MS 38677




April 3, 1981

Dear Mr. Qesterling:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Mr. Bob QOesterling

Associate Director

Division of Continuing Education
University of Mississippi
University, MS 38677




fpril 3, 1981

Dear .Mr. Powers:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Mr. Gary Powers
Business Editor
Jackson Daily News
Jackson, MS 39200




Dear Mr. Presagrove:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-

ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Preas Secretary
to the President

Mr. John Pressgrove
202 Marler

Cleveland, MS 38732




April 3, 1981

Dear Ms. Robertson:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Ms. Jan Robertson

Department of Public Relations
University of Mississippi
University, MS 38677




April 3, 1981

Dear Mr. Savage:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon. :

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Mr. John Savage
Comptroller

211 Lyceum

University of Mississippi
University, M3 38677




April 3, 1981

Dear Mr. Shaw:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-~
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Mr. Sidney Shaw

Executive Assistant to the
Chancellor

109 Lyceum

University of Mississippi

University, MS 38677



Dear Mr. Sobotkas

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Mr. John Sobotka
Eastland Collection
324-F Law Center
University of Mississippi
University, MS 38677



Dear Dean Spruill:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Dean Lynn Spruill

School of Business

218 Conner

University of Mississippi
University, MS 38677




April 3, 1981

Dear Dr. Street:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Dr. George Street

Director, University Relations
University of Mississippi
University, MS 38677




April 3, 1981

Dear Mr. Tims:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was suech a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-

ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Mr. Otis Tims

Department of Public Relaitons
University of Mississippi
University, MS 38677




April 3, 1981

Dear Dean Walton:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon.

I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Dean Jerry Walton

School of Liberal Arts
215 Lyceum

University of Mississippi
University, MS 38677




fpril 3, 1981

Dear Dean Williams:

It was good to see you when I was at
Ole Miss last week. It was such a
wonderful day for me and I do appre-
ciate your coming to the Chancellor's
luncheon. -

A3
I hope next time I will have more
opportunity to visit.

Best regards,

Larry Speakes
Deputy Press Secretary
to the President

Dean Parham Williams
School of Law ¢
University of Mississippi
University, MS 38677
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April 8, 1981

Dear Mir. Cochrom

Very few people anticipate a stay in the hospital and, as

you can imagine, mine was as’ prising to me as it was to
the good people at George Washington University Medical
Center. There is no easy way -- especially when o President
mim»mdldowmtyoutokzmhwdeeplyl appreciate
your willingness to transfer rooms to accommodate my
hospitalization.

Thank % from the bottom of my heart, and | hope that this
note you feeling better too.

Sincerely,

Mr. Leonard Cochron
Room 4225 South
¥ George Washington University
Medical Center
901 23rd Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20037

§10408

-y

0178317 o
g 30 &

L

T, 003-0/




April 8, 1981

Dear Mr. Fulwood:

Very few people anticipate a stay in the hospital and, as

you can imagine, mine was as surprising to me os it was to
the good people at George Washington University Medical
Center. There is no easy way -- especially when a President
arrives — and | do want you to know how deeply | appreciate
your willingness to transfer rooms to accommodate my
hospitalization.

Thank you from the bottom of my heart, and | hope that this
note finds you feeling better too.

Sincerely,

Mr, Theodore S. Fulwood
4925 North Capitol Street, N.E.
Washington, D.C, 20001

810408




April 8, 1981

Dear Ms. Johnson:

Very few people anticipate a stay in the hespital and, as

you can imagine, mine was as surprising to me as it was to
the good le at George Washington University Medical
Center. e is no easy way -- especially when g President
arrives -- and | do want you to know how deeply | appreciate
your willingness to transfer rooms to accommodate my
hospitalization.

Thank you from the bottom of my heart, ond | hope that this
note finds you feeling better too.

Sincerely,

» BrANAR

%0 S ETRs 0 .i‘ %
4100 FRLdnGldRe

Ms. Patricia Johnson

Room 2131 East

George Washington University
Medical Center

901 23rd Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20037

10408




April 8, 1981

Dear Miss Kipp:

Very few people anticipate a stay in the hospital and, as
you can imagine, mine was as surprising to me as it was to
the good people at George Washington University Medical
Center. There is no easy way -- especially when a President
arrives -- and | do want you to know how deeply | appreciate
your willingness to transfer rooms to accommodate my
hospitalization.

Thank you from the bottom of my heart, and | hope that this
note finds you feeling better too.

Miss Carol Kipp
Apartment 725N

950 25th Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20037




April 8, 1981

Deaor Miss Lally:

Very few people anticipate a stay in the hospital and, as

you can imagine, mine was as surprising to me as it was to
the good people at George Washington University Medical
Center. There is no easy way -- especially when a President
arrives -~ and | do want you to know how deeply | appreciate
your willingness to transfer rooms o accommodate my
hospitalization.

Tha*wamﬂuboﬂwofmyheat,mdlmmmis
note finds you feeling better too.

Sincerely,

RIALEY neAnARM
RN (] RO
fRALL) ElLMSaruie

Miss Margaret Lally
2555 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20037

810408




April 8, 1981

Dear Miss Landsman:

Very few people anticipate a stay in the heospital and, as

you can imagine, mine was as surprising to me as it was to
the good people at George Washington University Medical
Center. There is no easy way — especially when a President
arrives -- and | do want you to know how deeply | appreciate
your willingness to transfer rooms to accommodate my
hospitalization.

Thank you from the bottom of my heart, and | hope that this
note finds you feeling better too.

Miss Judith Landsman
3938 Lantern Drive
Silver Spring, Maryland 20902

810408
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April 8, 198!

Deor Mrs. Morks:

Very few people anticipate a stay in the hospital and, as

you can imagine, mine was as surprising to me as it was to
the good people at George Washington University Medical
Center. There is no easy way -- especially when a President
arrives -- and | do want you to know how deeply | appreciate
your willingness to transfer rooms to accommodate my
hospitalization.

Thank you from the bottom of my heart, and | hope that this
note finds you feeling better too.

Sincerely,
(o 4
nrACAN
RONALD R N
Room 2101 East
M@dico! Cm er ] vers

201 23rd Street, NLW.
Washington, D.C. 20037

810408




April 8, 1981

Dear Miss Mead:

Very few people anticipate a stay in the hospital ond, as

you can imagine, mine was as surprising to me as it was to
the good people at George Washington University Medical
Center. There is no easy way -- especially when a President
arrives -- and | do want you to know how deeply | appreciate
your willingness to transfer rooms to accommodate my
hospitalization.

Thank you from the bottom of my heart, and | hope that this
note finds you feeling better too.

Miss Marie Mead

Room 210! East

George Washington University
Medical Center

901 23rd Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20037

8104@8




April 8, 1981

Dear Mrs, Mossmam

Very few people anticipate a stay in the hospital and, as

you can imagine, mine was as surprising to me as it was to
the good people ot George Washington University Medical
Center. There is no easy way -- especially when a President
arrives - and | do want you to know how deeply | appreciate
your willingness to fransfer rooms to accommodate my
hospitalization.

Thank you from the bottom of my heart, and | hope that this
note finds you feeling better too.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Lena Mossman

Room 2210 South

George Washington University
Medical Center

901 23rd Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C, 20037

@3104@%




April 8, 1981

Deor Miss Wiggins:

Very few people anticipate a stay in the hospital and, as

you can imagine, mine was as surprising to me as it was o
the good people at George Washington University Medical
Center. There is no easy way - especially when a President
arrives - and | do want you to know how deeply | appreciate
your willingness to transfer rooms to accommodate my
hospitalization.

Thank you from the bottom of my heart, and | hope that this
note finds you feeling better too.

Sincerely,
kR Lo
Miss Valerie Wiggins
Room 6206 South
George Washington University
Medical Center

901 23rd Street, NLW.
Washington, D.C. 20037

310408




April 8, 1981

Dear Mr. Wuttke:

Very few people anticipate a stay in the hospital and, as

you can imagine, mine was as surprising to me as it was to
the good people at George Washington University Medical
Center. There is no easy way -- especially when o President
arrives -- and | do want you to know how deeply | appreciate
your willingness to transfer rooms to accommodate my
hospitalization.

Thank you from the bottom of my heort, and | hope that this
note finds you feeling better too.

Simerely,

Mr. Hans Wuttke
700 New Hampshire Avenve, N.W,
Washington, D.C. 20037
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April 9, 1981

Dear Judy:

Wanted to let you know how much I apprec-
jated your taking time to pick me up at
the airport.

I found the Conference to be very inform-
ative...the spirit of the parents groups
is infectious, your energy and enthusiasm
heartening.

Thanks againl

Sincerely,

Ann ¥Wrobleski
x F"—-"
Judy Kiely
Kiely Enterprises, Inc.
2236 bellwood Drive, HN.W.
Atlanta, CGA 30305
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The University of Mississippi
Research Institute of Pharmaceutical Sciences
School of Pharmacy
University, MS 38677
(601) 232-7132

April 23, 1981

Ms. Ann Wrobleski
The White House
Washington, D. C. 20500

Dear Ms. Wrobleski:

Thank you for your kind note of April 9, 1981. It was, indeed, a pleasure
meeting you in Atlanta. It is refreshing to see members of the Reagan
Administration fanning out over the country and informing themselves on a
first hand basis. I know this administration will be a success with
dedicated people such as you having input into the decision making process.

If there is any way we at the Research Institute of Pharmaceutical Sciences
can be of help to you, please feel free to call.

When your travels bring you into the Memphis, Tennessee area, you have a
standing invitation to visit with us. We are located eighty miles
south-southeast of the Memphis, Tennessee airport. You are welcome any time.

Sincerely,

Carlton/E. Turner
Director



April 9, 1981 M

Dear Dr. Turner:

I wanted to let you know how much I enjoyed
meeting you and hearing your talk at the
PRIDE conference in Atlanta last week.

I found the program very enlightening...please
keep in touch.

Sincerely,

Ann Wrobleski

X
Pr. Carlton Turner
Director, PFederal Marijuana
Research Project
University of Mississippi
Oxford, Mississippi
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April 9, 19281

Dear Bill:

I wanted to thank)you for your hospitality
in Atlanta last week.

I found the conference enlightening. Yom
should be proud of how far the parent move-
ment has come in a year. It is certainly
proof of what a committed, educated citizens

group can accomplish.
Thanks again...keep in touch.

Sincerely,

Ann ¥Wrobleski

X
Mr. Bill Barton
National Pederation of
Parents for Drug Free
Youth
9805 Cameron Drive
Silver Spring, MD 20902
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Parents

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Bill Barton
President

Otto Moulton
Vice President

Mary Jacobson
Secretary-Treasurer

COMMITTIES

Dr. Thomas Gleaton
Education

Susan Rusche

Geri Silverman
Paraphenalia

Pat Burch
Legislative

Mary Barnes
Newsletter

Judy Kiely
Speakers

Keith Schuchard
Position Papers

Ed Moses
Law Enforcement

Gill Gerstenfeld
Legal

Shirley Coletti

Cindy Beach

Charlotte Czekala
Treatment

Dr. Gabriel Nahas
Scientific

Robert Kramer
Publicity

Bill Barton
Budget and Finance

Rich Little

Judy Reidinger
Creative Alternatives

Sue Rusche
Publications

Vonneva Pettigrew
Minority

Pat Barton

Carla Lowe
Parent Group
Development

Fon rJ)'w,g Free @outﬁ

9805 Dameron Drive
Silver Spring, Maryland 20902
(301) 593-9256

March 12, 1981

Mrs. Ronald Reagan
The White House
Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Mrs. Reagan:

It was indeed a pleasure and an honor for Pat Burch, Bob

e

~ Kramer, and myself to ‘have ‘Ed”thg“oppéYtunltx to_meet with
—you and members of your staff to discuss. America's
adoléscent“drug“abusé problem. It was partlcularly

“gratifying and reassuring for us to learn that your

perception of the seriousness of the adolescent drug abuse
problem is parallel to our own, and for us to learn first
hand that this problem will be a priority issue with your
office. We could not hope for a better ally.

We were even further encouraged by President Reagan's
comments during his press conference of that same date,
specifically, that one of the goals of his administration
would be to emphasize the education of our citizens,
particularly our children, to the hazards of drug use in an
effort to begin that attitudinal change that will "remove
the customers from the dealers" We fully agree with the
President that the only ultimate solution is a change in
attitude, and this is precisely the goal and objective of
the National Federation of Parents. We are convinced that
the best method of educating our young people is through
their parents. We are further convinced that parents can
and should be one of the most important factors in shaping
a child's thoughts regarding drug use, but the parents of
our Nation must be educated in order to effectively
implement this prevention method. Unfortunately, the vast
majority of America's parents are still unaware that drug
use by their teenagers is more apt to occur than not, and
most are still unaware of the serious health consequences
to adolescents using such drugs as marijuana and alcohol.




Mrs. Nancy Reagan
The White House -2- March 12, 1981

However, there is no question in our minds that with a
united effort we can indeed change the course of our nation
with regard to drug use and abuse. We look forward to
working with your office, and with your permission, will
communicate all issues and matters which we deem worthy of
bringing to your attention.

Thanking you in advance for allowing us to work with you,
we remain

Very truly yours,

NATIONAL FEDERATION OF PARENTS
FOR DRUG FREE YOUTH

W.L. Barton

President

WLB:clc




April 9, 1981
s Me

Dear Lee:

Great to finally meet you in person last
week in Atlanta. I thought the Conference
went extregelyﬂwg;;: : ey
We are still in the planning aﬁages for
¥rs. Reagan...don't think for a minute vou
will be able to escape advising us.
Thanks!

Sincerely,

Ann Wrobleski

Mr. Leéxuogoloff

NMational Pederation of
Parents for Drug Pree
Youth

9805 Cameron Drive

Silver Spring, MD 20802
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April 9, 1581

N

N

Dear General Smith:

I wanted to let you know how much I enjoyed
seeing you at the PRIDE Conference in Atlanta.
I was proud that Florida seems to be taking
the lead in the nation's war on drugs.

Good luck, and keep in touch.

Sincerely,

Ann Wrobleski

The Honorable Jim}gmith
Attorney General
State of Plorida
Tallahassee, FL

N5
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Dear Robbie:

I wanted to thank you for your generous

gift of timéfiﬁf?ﬁié§gal“lefinally'feel as
thotugh I'®m not trying to reinvent the wheel.

The courage with which you attacked the
problem in Texas is an ingpiration. I
wrote Ross under separate cover letting him
know that I've recommended a series of
briefings for Hrs. Reagan. I would hope
that the two of you would be available.

please keep in touch...don't hesitate to
let me know if there is anything I can do.

Sincerely,

Ann Wrobleski
X -
Robbie Risner
Executive Director

DARE
7800 Shoal Creek Blvd
Suite 381

West Austin, TX 78757

o
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April 8, 1981 ' /Q/f

FG &*Oé»%l
Dear Mr. Perot: /L4_<;
I wanted to let you know what an impact your ﬂ ;‘7 Jdos - of

Témarks in AElanta 5xa”un*ﬁy thinking con-" :
&‘rninq Hrs. Raagan s druq p_rogram. L G A TL"S’V

S~

I have recommended that we set up a gseries
of briefinga pyer.a_two month period to
"educate” her on the ‘praplems of drug and
alcohol abuse. I would ﬁ@e to implement
the brie:ing package ag soon as “the Presi-
dent's recovery ts—undnruay. Xt

I would further hope 1 could convﬁnce you
and Robbie to explain the Texas' War on
Prugs methods and goala as part of the
briefing series. 2

Will be in touch when I have some better
idea of timing. Thanks for all your help.

Sincerely,

i Ann ¥Wrobleski
Mr. H. Ross Perot
Chairman of the Board
Electronic Data Systems, Inc.
7171 Forest Lane
ballas, TX 75230

/\
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WHITE HOUSE STAFFING MEMORANDUM oo/
DATE: 7/13/81 ACTION/CONCURRENCE/COMMENT DUE BY:
SUBJECT: Proposed letter to Richard Snyder
ACTION  FYI ACTION  FYI
VICE PRESIDENT a a JAMES O O
MEESE O O MURPHY O O
BAKER O O NOFZIGER a a
DEAVER O O WILLIAMSON a O
STOCKMAN O O WEIDENBAUM O O
ALLEN O O CANZERI O O
ANDERSON O O FULLER (For Cabinet) O O
BRADY a a HICKEY O O
DOLE a a HODSOLL O a
FIELDING O a MC COY O O
FRIEDERSDORF O M CEQ a O
GARRICK O a OSTP O O
GERGEN U a . USTR O O
HARPER O O ROGERS _ O O
MORGAN MASON \/
Remarks:

Morgan, please prepare appropriate letter in conjunction with
Max Friedersdorf.

Thanks.

Richard G. Darman
Deputy Assistant to the President
and Staff Secretary
(x-2702)




THE WHITE HOUSE d/,

WASHINGTON ‘ Y

MEMORANDUM ﬂ&gﬂ/‘//
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July 10, 1981
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v
TO: Richard Darman .
«J s ';7

e

FROM: Morgan Mason

SUBJECT: LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT

Congressman David Dreier from California called to my attention
the following incident:

A gentleman named Richard Snyder (he's about 29, in-
herited the In & Out Burger chain and is currently
the president of that corporation) contributed to
the Reagan campaign and was told at the time by Mike
Montgomery (California Republican Party chairman
1977-78) that he would get to meet Reagan as a
result of the contribution.

He didn't meet Reagan and never even received a
thank you for his contribution.

To bring this matter up-to-date, Mr. Snyder was invited to
the Mostly Mozart reception here at the White House.

Congressman Dreier, however, would appreciate it if we would
also send some type of note from the President to Mr. Snyder
that might include a notation that this matter was mentioned
by the Congressman (or however that could best be conveyed) .

Mr. Snyder is a valuable constituent of Congressman Dreier and
a strong supporter of the President and I feel both would be
well served by complying with this request.

Thank you.






